Construction of embankment wall almost
completed

Dear Sir or Madam,

The Ville de Montréal is pleased to inform you that the construction of an embankment
wall at the intersection of Décarie and De Maisonneuve boulevards will be completed
around mid-December.

The embankment wall is a major component of the railway overpass construction project
because it will support the Canadian Pacific railway tracks for several months during the
implementation of subsequent phases of this project, namely the demolition (phase 2)
and rebuilding (phase 3) of the overpass.

Traffic and parking

Although the work is suspended, the roads underneath the Décarie overpass will still be
closed to traffic. However, chemin Upper-Lachine will be completely re-opened to traffic
in both directions. The sidewalk on the south side of chemin Upper-Lachine will be
accessible again.

Ongoing and future work

Until February, the Commission des services électriques de Montréal (CSEM) will be
improving the underground network on the west side of Décarie. The Ville de Montréal
plans to begin rebuilding sewers and water mains along Décarie (west side), once the
CSEM has finished its work.

Thank you for your patience and understanding during the work. We would like to take
this opportunity to wish you all the best for the holidays!

Information

You can obtain information about the project online at ville.montreal.qc.ca/chantiers and
by subscribing to the RSS feed. You may also contact us through Info-travaux at 514
872-3777 between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. or email Info-travaux@ville.montreal.qc.ca
and get updates on Twitter at twitter .com/Mtl_Circulation.

For further information on the construction work on the Glen Campus, please call 514
934-8317 or email construction@muhc.mcgill.ca. You may also visit
cusm.cal/construction and follow the site's progress at twitter.com/CampusGlen.



